
May 3, 2020

There are a total of 33 confirmed positive cases of COVID-19 in Calhoun County; 12 active, 
18 recovered and 3 deaths.

Calhoun County has been notified that a second drive thru COVID-19 test site will be 
conducted on Tuesday, May 5, 2020 from 9 am to 5 pm at the Bauer Community 
Center, 2300 N Hwy 35, Port Lavaca by appointment only.  To be pre-screened, you 
must call 512-883-2400 or visit txcovidtest.org.

As a suggestion, please wear a face covering or mask while out in public to help protect 
yourself and others.

Minimize social gatherings and minimize in-person contact with people who are not 
in the same household. 

Practice social distancing, at least 6 feet, whether you are on land or in a boat.

Practice good hygiene, environmental cleanliness and sanitation.

Stay Safe. Stay Healthy.


